
   

The big game is less than a week away, and we want to fill as many CHS Spirit Buses as we need to 
get our students to Tucson and cheer the Wolves on to another State Championship! Let’s fill up at 
least one bus with seniors, one with juniors, one with sophomores, and one with freshmen.  Go to 
the bookstore and purchase the spirit bus ride and your game ticket for only $10.  Payment, signed 
permission slip and student ID will reserve your spot!  3:00pm Thursday is the deadline to purchase 
the package for Saturday’s game.  Let’s show the Pumas that we’ve got the most school spirit!  Go 
Wolves! 

 

Chandler High Theatre students had a very successful, fun, and educational experience at the AZ 
State Thespian Conference. CHS took 43 students, and several competed in various categories.  A 
number of seniors received multiple callback interviews for college scholarships, and CHS received 
many awards including the following: 

 Faith Sterling: Superior Rating (Monologue) 
 Casey Likes: Superior Rating (Solo Musical) 

 Gabby Terrell and Joey Grado: Superior Rating (Duet Musical) 

 One Act Play: Superior Rating 

 Ms. Stephanie Likes: Theatre Teacher of the Year- Central Region 



 “Wolves” Tech Team:  3rd place overall in the state! 

 Thursday, Nov. 30th:  CUSD College Fair from 6:00-8:00pm in the CCA 

 Saturday, Dec. 2nd:  State Championship Football Game @ 7:00pm @ U of A Stadium 
                  

 

Four turkeys raised through CHS’s Future Farmers of America program were spared during last 
Wednesday’s Principal’s Turkey Pardon Ceremony.  FFA raised $ 630.00 for the Chandler Care 
Center.  Two turkeys received the Principal Pardon and two were purchased for a farm.   

The CHS Academic Decathlon Team competed last week, and Kameron Dawson, Alyssa Nelson, and 
Autumn Kidd won individual awards.  Students gave speeches and participated in interviews Friday 
and all day Saturday.  They did an awesome job representing CHS! 

  



 



 

The price of the 2017-18 CHS Yearbook will increase from $70.00 to $75 on December 8th. If you have 
not purchased your 2017-18 yearbook, do it now!  Payment can be made in the bookstore or online at 
jostensyearbooks.com. 

Shop and log your receipts to help CHS earn $400-$3000!                                                                        
Earn more points when you shop at Chandler Fashion Center & The Boulevard shops this holiday 
season!  All receipts dated and submitted between November 1, 2017 and January 15, 2018 will earn 
20 points per dollar spent. Earn 1000 points when you support the Salvation Army Angel trees! 

Register for email reminders and School Cents bonus offers at: 
www.shoppingpartnership.com/chandler. 

http://www.shoppingpartnership.com/chandler

